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City of 

       MEMORANDUM Bellevue 

 

Date:  July 6, 2015 
 
To:   Mayor Balducci and City Councilmembers 
 
From:  Myrna Basich, Assistant City Manager/City Clerk 
 
Subject: Arts Commission Appointment 
 
 
Mayor Balducci, Liaison to the Arts Commission, recently conducted interviews to fill a 
vacancy on the Arts Commission.   
 
Ms. Balducci recommends the appointment of Maria Lau Hui to serve a four-year term 
on the Arts Commission which will conclude on May 31, 2019, at which time she will be 
eligible for reappointment. 
 


